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Tax Collector Watertown 

Legal Tax Notice 

Notice is hereby given to the taxpayers of the Town of 

Watertown that the last day to pay REAL ESTATE tax bills on the 

2019 Grand List that were due and payable on January 1, 2021 

for escrow accounts with banking institution or for non-filing 

landlords is February 1, 2021.  Per State Statute 12-146, interest 

of 1.5% per month or fraction thereof, will be applied to all 

delinquent bills from the due date of January 1st, with a 

minimum charge of $ 2.00.  

The Tax Office is now located at 61 Echo Lake Road, Watertown 

and is currently closed to the public. Taxes can be paid by mail 

or placed in the drop box, online at watertownct.org, at our 

local Thomaston Savings Bank branches or by appointment 

Monday through Friday, 8:30 am to 4:30 pm.  Office is closed 

Saturdays, Sundays, and legal holidays. 

Carla M. Hamel, CCMC 

Tax Collector Watertown 

 


